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We acknowledge the Ngarrindjeri people as the traditional owners of this land on which we meet and work. We respect and acknowledge their 
spiritual connection as the custodians of this land and that their cultural heritage beliefs are still important to the living people today. 

 

From the Principal … 

 
Reading is one of our school learning priorities:   
Every Child is Expected to Read Aloud to an Adult Everyday  (This is a ‘not negotiable’ and 
needs to be completed by all students).  
Communication Books and Diaries   
Every student in our school has a Communication Book or a Diary. We print them ourselves in 
the style that suits us and this means we can highlight the pages which are important to us.   
It is important that every child reads aloud to an adult everyday – we know this, as it is proven 
to be of HUGE benefit to students in educational research. We ask that once your child has 
read aloud that you record this in their Communication Book or their Diary.   
 

Unfortunately some people need a reminder that we are a Safe Language Zone 
– our school does not tolerate offensive behaviour or offensive language from 
anyone!  
 

School Governing Council  

Since our last Newsletter the School Governing Council has held its AGM and then its first 
meeting. Congratulations to Kylie Green who is the new Governing Council Chairperson and 
Yvette Reynolds who is the Council Vice Chairperson.   

Yvette was the Chairperson for the previous year and the community and I would like to thank 
her for the great job she did in leading the council.   

2017 is the first year that I can recall where we needed a vote to decide the Chairperson and 
the first year we have a ‘full’ council of 19 which meets the terms of our constitution.   

Student Free Day – Monday the 6th of March  

While yesterday was a student free day at school, all staff were at school working throughout 
the day.   

Our teachers worked in the gym with teachers from across the Murray Bridge Partnership. This 
involved around 120 teachers at school working away on the Australian Curriculum and 
Moderation.  

Moderation means that teachers where looking at the type and standard of work being 
assessed in the Murray Bridge Schools to ensure quality and that the working being set by 
teachers reaches a ‘common standard’ across the schools.   

Our SSO staff were also at school working away on strategies to better assist students in our 
classrooms and to better understand their needs.   

Altogether, a very worthwhile day, and thank you to the staff who organised the program. A 
special thank you to our Teresa Bailey, Jasmine and the canteen volunteers who catered for 
the day. Well done.  

 Parent-Teacher-Student Interviews 

 Parent-Teacher-Student Interviews will take place at school NEXT WEEK. There will be no 
end of term report for Term 1 so the interviews are an ideal way of checking on the progress of 
your child at school. 
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ATTENDENCE 
 

It is important to let us know 
when your child will be absent 
from school. You can tell us this 
by: 
¶ PH: 85323055 

¶ SMS:0427 259 501 

¶ Class Teacher 
 

Soon we will start sending SMS 
notifications each time your 
child is an unexplained absence. 
If you receive one of these 
notifications please reply to the 
SMS with the reason for their 
absence or call the school. 
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Parent Club  

Parent Club is off and running!  

The next meeting is Tuesday the 14th of March at 5.00pm in the School Staff Room. This is a major change in meeting time at 
the request of parents to allow others to attend.   

The Parent Club is running an Easter Raffle as a fund raiser for the school. Tickets are $1.00 each. Good luck.   

It would be appreciated if you could donate Easter Eggs or Chocolate for the Parent Club to add to the basket of prizes for the 
raffle. Proceeds from the raffle will go directly to the school. Parent Club are planning to hand out Easter Eggs to the students on 
the last day of this term. Your support is valued.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in volunteering at school? 
 
Please join us for the following training sessions: 

¶ Responding to Abuse and Neglect – Education and Care (RAN-EC) 

¶ Volunteer Induction for Murray Bridge North School  

¶ Department of Communities and Social Inclusion screening (Police 
Check) 

 
Date:  Tuesday 14/3      Date: Wednesday 15/3 
Time: 5:30pm    OR   Time: 9:00am 
Venue: The library      Venue: The library 

 
All interested participants must book a spot with the front office  

by 10am on the 14/3. Limited places available. 
 

Many Thanks ~ Linda Fox  
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Team Awesome (4.12) 
A focus in Team Awesome this term has been to provide opportunities for 

children to build their coping skills. We have encouraged our children  to 

become active participants in the classroom by taking on responsibilities to 

look after th eir own belongings and follow daily routines.  By providing 

active participation in the classroom we are developing our childrenõs self-

help, problem -solving and independence skills. T hese are all nece ssary for 

instilling resilient  and happy confident children.   

Numeracy in Our Class  
 

Mathõs Hunt 

Team Awesome have been very busy this term. 

The boys  went on a Mathõs Hunt to  see where 

mathõs is in our world and found a range of 2D 

and 3D shapes, classroom timetables, a clock, 

number plates, dates, money symbols at the 

canteen and much more.   

 

       Pattern Necklaces  
 
Team Awesome members created a special  

patterned necklace out of pasta. They had to 

thread the pasta onto skewers and paint the pasta. 

After modeling a pattern and talking about how 

patt erns repeat the children planned a pattern and 

threaded the pasta onto a thread.  

They turned out very well!!  
 
 
 

Through song and play our children have continued their learning journey with a range of mathematical 

concepts. Itõs wonderful to see our children engaging in their learning and taking chances everyday.  

  

Team Awesome and Our Incredible Support Team  

 

Murray Bridge North School 
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Planning Calendar Term 1 2017 
 

 
Weeks 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

1 30/1  31/1  1/1  
Rugby Clinic 

2/2  
Rugby Clinic 

3/2  

2 6/2  

 
7/2  

 
Newsletter  

8/2  9/2  10/2  

3 13/2  14/2  15/2  16/2  17/2  

4 20/2  21/2  
Governing Council 
6pm in Staff room  

 
Newsletter  

22/2  23/2  24/2  

5 27/2  
Drug and Health 
Education Week 
Year 7 Aquatics 

28/2  
 
 

Year 7 Aquatics 

1/3  
 

2/3  
 

3/3  
 

6 6/3  
Drug and Health 
Education Week 

STUDENT FREE 
DAY 

7/3  
 

Newsletter  

8/3  9/3  10/3  

7 13/3  

Public Holiday  
Adelaide Cup 

14/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student Interviews  
Volunteer Training  
5:30pm in Library  

15/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student Interviews  
Volunteer Training  

9am in Library  

16/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student 
Interviews  

17/3  
National Day Of 
Action Against 

Bullying and Violence  
 ASSEMBLY  11:15-12 

Parent -Teacher-
Student Interviews  

8 20/3  21/3  
Harmony Day High 
School Performance 

Newsletter  
Governing Council 

6pm 

22/3  
 

RAA and MAC road 
safety visit  

23/3  24/3  
Excursion to the 
Farm Barn for 
the receptions 

9 27/3  28/3  29/3  30/3  31/3  

10 3/4  
 

Photo Day 

4/4  
 

Newsletter  

5/4  6/4  

Photo Day 
Catch Up 

7/4  
 

Sports Day 

11 10/4  11/4  12/4  13/4  
Last Day Of Term 1 
Assembly 11:15-12 

Early Dismissal  
2:10 

14/4  

Good Friday 
Public Holiday  
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